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4th April, 1945,
Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your telegram
respecting the steam trawler "NORMAN", the contents of which
have been duly noted.

In complience with your request I have to inform
you that the original thicknesses of the shell plating of this
vessel (in 20ths of an inch) are as follows:-
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Should the Owners d ecide to submit thia vessel for
classification 1t wlll be negcessary to carry out the requirements
of a 3rd Speclal Survey No.3.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors,
Clerk to the
GOTHENBURG Classificatioh Committee.




